
 

 

The Members of the St Cloud Amateur Radio Club will be starting a 

Communications Exploring Post.  The St Cloud Amateur Radio Club would like to 

invite youths 14-20 years old with an interest in communications to come to our 

club house for a short introduction to the St Cloud Amateur Radio Club and an 

informative session letting you know what the SCARC Explorer Post will have to 

offer you. 

We are looking forward to meeting you on 

 June 26th anytime between 2:00pm to 4:00pm. 

 

401 4th Street North 

Waite Park, MN 56387 

 

 For answers to any questions you may have, or to RSVP please contact us at 

Explorers@w0sv.club 

More information can be found at https://w0sv.club/w0sv-explorer-post/  
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